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Software update

A new software version has completed beta testing and will start being deployed to station analyzers
the week of July 17, 2017. This will occur during normal nightly communication to the analyzer. You
will likely not notice that it has happened other than the changes listed below.

The OBD self check is no longer required. The self-check can be performed to test the equipment if
OBD communication with the vehicle fails, however the analyzer will not lockout if the self-check

fails.

This change will allow the analyzer to still be used to diagnose communication issues but at the same
time not prevent the machine from testing should a failure be indicated during self test.

Personnel Changes

For a number of years the faces at the tech center have remained the same but some recent retirements
have brought about some changes. We say goodbye to Dana Cundiff and Jeff Smith. Both have retired
and are off to new adventures. We appreciate their years of dedicated service to the air quality in Utah
County.

We welcome two new people, Scott Burton as the Program Manager and Chris Henderson as an area
auditor. They are looking forward to getting to know and work with all the great stations and

technicians in Utah County.

2017 Remaining Holidays

Office Closed Holiday Date Day
County Pioneer Day July 24 Monday
County/ESP Labor Day September 4 Monday
County Veterans Day November 10 Friday
County/ESP Thanksgiving Day November 23 Thursday
County Day after Thanksgiving November 24 Friday
County/ESP Christmas December 25 Monday

Contact information :

County

ESP / OPUS

801-851-7600

800-695-4377
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